
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

We have had a truly amazing week, with many exciting activities still to come. 

Also, best of luck to all our students who will be competing in individual and verse 

speaking events in the upcoming Eisteddfod. We are all proud of your 

achievements.  

 

Variety Bash  
Last Friday, 150 cars descended on BHPS for the Variety Bash. A huge thank you to all our staff and 

Central Family for supporting our school throughout this event.  Special thanks to Reece Singleton, 

Jason Stokes and Mitch Buckley for their time and dedication in supporting the event.  A massive 

shout out to Gavin Farquhar, the Broken Hill Car Club, and Mulga Hill Tavern for their dedication 

and support and use of equipment for our school.  Staff, students, and community had a great 

time interacting with our guests whilst cooking breakfast for over 350 people. Thank you to Mandy 

(CEO Variety Bash) for their generous donations and support.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CENTRAL FAMILY EDITION 
Term 3 Week 6 – 22nd August  2022 

    
Mr T’s Yarn 

 



 
 
 

 

 

Book Fair Wednesday  
This Wednesday, 24th August, we will be hosting our Book Fair 

Parade for 2022. This is a great opportunity to dress up and 

celebrate reading. Each year, since 1945, the CBCA has brought 

children and books together across Australia through CBCA Book 

Week. During this time schools spend one glorious week 

celebrating books and Australian children's authors and 

illustrators. Classroom teachers, teacher librarians and public 

librarians create colourful displays, develop activities, run 

competitions and tell stories relating to a theme to highlight the 

importance of reading. We look forward to seeing students (and 

school community) dressed as their favourite book character.  

 

This year’s theme is “Dreaming with Eyes Open”    
  
Silver Assembly  
This Friday, 26th August, we celebrate the students who have 

achieved Silver at a whole school assembly to students who 

have attained 80 Micas, maintained attendance and 

demonstrated the LEARN rules consistently throughout the year. 

An invitation slip will be sent home to parents/caregivers inviting 

them to the assembly. Again, thank you to the parents and 

members of the community that come along and celebrate our 

students’ success. You are always welcome and we enjoy 

having you come along!   
  
 

Fathers Day Breakfast  
 

Next week I look forward to seeing you for the Father’s Day 

breakfast on Thursday, 1st September. This is a fantastic time to 

recognise those special people in our lives and the support / effort 

they provide to us. A note will be coming out this week to support 

numbers and catering for the event.   

  
 

Broken Hill P.S. (Central) Facebook  
Please keep an eye open for the release of the Broken Hill 

Public School Facebook Group. This will be used to further 

support the wider community in seeing, viewing and 

understanding the amazing things that happen at BHPS.   
  
P&C Meeting 
Please keep an eye on Dojo for information regarding the up-coming P&C meeting on 30th 

August. This is a great opportunity to reach out, meet new people and support your school 

community.  

 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2023  
We are now calling for enrolments for Kindergarten 2023. Enrolment forms and information can be 

collected from the administration office. If you are unsure of school zones for your child, please 

contact the office and we will assist you. Your child must be turning 5 before 31st July 2023 for 

enrolment in 2023.  Kindergarten orientation programs will start early in Term 4.  

 



 
 
 

 

 
 

Paakantji Langue Sentence for the Week:  
Each week our Central Family will be focusing on a new sentence / word and I would encourage 

you to seek your child’s support for pronunciation of the words as we learn them. Students will be 

recording the words and sharing on Class Dojo.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Something to think about for the week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

school Attendance 
 

School attendance percentage for Term 3 Week 5 – 83.1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Percentage for each class for Week 5 
 

       KC    77.9   K/1MP  90.6 

  1W   82.7   2H   73.6 

  3/4V  88.7   3/4R  83.6 

  5/6J   86.1   5/6P  84.2 
 

Congratulations to Class K/1MP for Best Class Attendance 
 

 Yours in Education, 

  

Jonathon Robert Thomas 

Relieving Principal 
 



 
 
 

 

weekly Class AND POP awards  

for Term 3 Week 5 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

BOUNCE BACK AWARDS – Week 5 

NOTES SENT HOME 
 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Stage 2 Excursion Years 3 and 4 

Stage 3 Excursion Years 5 and 6 students 

Musica Viva in Schools Concert Eldest students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible 
 

 

School and community News 

 

 

 

 
                                                         

KC  

K/1MP Billy H, Isla N. 

1W Riley B, Lincoln G. 

2H Skarlett M, Jane R. 

3/4V  

3/4R Ethan J, Zofeya S. 

5/6P Sabah G, Rohan P. 

5/6J Koehn C, Margie F. 

CLASS OF THE WEEK – 3/4V 

 

Liam Mc, Peyton P, Paisleigh I-S, Brayden D, Ella L, Tori P. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK 

CLUB ORDERS DUE  

Friday,  

9
TH

 September 

Rainbow Reading exchange is 

on each Thursday after lunch. 

Please ensure your child has a 

completed card so they can 

obtain their next reading level. 
 

Helping readers to become 

More confident and competent. 

 



 
 
 

                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s on this week at 

Broken Hill Public School 
 

Wednesday 

• Breakfast Club 

• Canteen 

• Uniform Shed 8.30am-9.00am 

• BOOK PARADE 

• Pop Room Lunch time activity – Balloon balls with wool 

• Infants Lunch time activity – Bubbles 

• Primary Lunch time activity – The Floor is Lava game 

 

24th August 

                 Tuesday 
• Breakfast Club 

• Primary Lunch time activity – The Floor is Lava game 

• Infants Lunch time activity – Bubbles 

 
 

• P&C Meeting – Meeting Room 

 

 

Monday 

• Breakfast Club                   

• Canteen 

• Uniform Shed 8.30am-9.00am 

• Infants Lunch time Activity – Bubbles 

• Primary Lunch time Activity – The Floor is Lava game 

 

22nd August 

23rd August 

26th August  

25th August 

Thursday 

• Breakfast Club 

• Rainbow Reading 

• Pop Room Lunch time activity – Balloon balls with wool 

• Infants Lunch time activity – Bubbles 

• Primary Lunch time activity – The Floor is Lava game 

 

 

Friday 

• Breakfast Club 

• Canteen 

• Uniform Shed 8.30am-9.00am 

• SILVER Assembly 11.20am 

• Infants Lunch time activity – Bubbles 

• Primary Lunch time activity – The Floor is Lava game 

 

 



 
 
 

 
                                                       

 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
CCAS Student Video Conferences 
Connecting Students 
 
On Monday, 15th August, our school leaders had the wonderful opportunity to link up with Lindfield 
Public School and Parramatta East Public School. The students discussed: 

 What makes a good leader? 
 What qualities does a good leader have? 
 Who represents a good leader to you? 

 
Each school participated in a presentation. 
 
The children had opportunities to ask questions to the other schools. They learnt: 
 

Some schools do Parliament for their school leadership, neither school had 
captains (they had SRC and Prime Ministers) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

    

VARIETY BASH 



 
 
 

  

BROKEN HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A dynamic community encouraging life-long learning, integrity and success for all 

Mica Street 
BROKEN HILL  NSW  2880 
Telephone (08) 8087 3522 
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